





Newsletter

A Pragon's Pilemma

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely half term and are ready for a jam-packed second term.

In term 2 we are continuing with our 'Dragon's Dilemma' topic. I hope that your children are enjoying telling you all about the learning they are doing to help earn keys so that the wizard can be freed from the castle. We are so close to completing all our challenges and holding a royal banquet in celebration. More on that to follow!

This term will also fly by with all of the wonderful Christmas activities that we have planned, as well as the Christmas performance practices.

We will have our very exciting Christmas production of 'Straw and Order' later this term. There will be two performances and information regarding tickets will follow in due course.

Homework will continue as normal this term so please continue to complete the weekly maths homework, practice weekly spellings and read with your child at least three times a week.

If you have any worries or just want to ask us a question our door is always open so please pop in after school!

I look forward to a busy term! Mrs Stancombe

Dates for your diary

Monday 11th November - Parents evening

Wednesday 13th November - Parents evening

Friday 15th November - Children in Need (wear pyjamas for £1)

Tuesday 10th December - Christmas production (pm)

Wednesday 11th December - Christmas production (evening)

Friday 20th December - END OF TERM

JUNIPER CLASS

MRS STANCOMBE

Routines

Physical Education

This term P.E. will take place on a Tuesday with Mrs Pockett. Please ensure your child has a complete P.E. kit in school at all times. Please make sure all items are named (even socks!) as unnamed item's cannot be returned.

The Den
Our class Den slot is Thursday afternoons. Please ensure your child returns their Den book every week.

Reading records

We will continue to change reading books once a week. Your book change day will be written on the front of our child's yellow reading journal.

Grab a grown up Please join us every other

Tuesday this term to celebrate your child's work.

Show and tell

We will send a show and tell rota home 3 times a year. On your child's allocated slot, please send an item that they can speak about to the class.

General Reminders

Please ensure your child has the correct school uniform and a NAMED water bottle in school at all times.

Please ensure your child has a pair of wellies and a coat in school EVERY DAY. We venture out in all weathers!

This term's Christian value:

Trust

"Love all, trust a few, do wrong to none." — William Shakespeare, All's Well That Ends Well